
 
 
 

Minneapolis, MN 6/2/201 

 

 

 

To whom may it concern; 

 By the following letter I confirm that I have read and corrected (to the best of my 

abilities) the English language used in the manuscript titled “Viral hepatitis update: 
progress and perspectives” by Pisano et al. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 
Jose Debes MD 
Associate Professor, Department of Medicine // Faculty, School of Public Health  
University of Minnesota, Minneapolis, MN, USA 
Faculty, Department of Gastroenterology & Hepatology 
Director, African Hepatitis B Network (africanhepbnetwork.org) 
Principal Investigator, ESCALON Project (escalon.eu) 
Email: debes003@umn.edu; j.debes@erasmusmc.nl 
Twitter: @joseDebesMD // Ph: +1-612-626-6353 
420 Delaware St, SE. MMB 810, Minneapolis, MN, 55455, USA 
 
 


